
 
 בס"ד 

פון תש"סי ח'  
May 31, 2020 
 

Dear Friends,  שיחיו 

 

We hope this finds you and your families well and having had an uplifting Shavuos.  

 

We would like to remind you that Primary Election Day is this Tuesday, June 2nd.  Everyone’s participation in 

the Primary Election is critical for our community.  

 

This election is different than all previous. Due to COVID-19, ballots were mailed out to each household two 

weeks ago. If you did not already send in your completed ballot, please do so immediately.  

 

If you misplaced your ballot or did not receive one, please make sure go to one of the special COVID polling 

site on June 2nd. Polls are open on Tuesday from 7 am to 8 pm.  

 

Baltimore City residents may vote at Northwestern High School (corner of Park Heights and Fallstaff). 

Baltimore County residents may vote at Martin’s West (6817 Dogwood Rd, near Security Blvd). 

 

Those who are not yet registered to vote, may register and vote on June 2nd at the above voting sites. For 

address verification, please bring along either an MVA issued ID, a utility bill addressed to you, or your bank 

statement - to enable you to register.  

 

Help yourself, your family, and your community – please make sure to vote. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Rabbi Yaakov Hopfer on behalf of the Vaad HaRabbonim 

 

 

 

 

 


